
 

 

September 5th 2018 
 

BLOC Main Offices 

 

RE:   Product Review 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 I was given the opportunity to see this product in use, and did have the chance to film an instructional 

video of this product. I was very impressed with the capabilities of this product, and whole heartedly 

believe that this product will save lives. The applications of this product are not limited to Law 

Enforcement and other first responders however. This product could be deployed in our schools and by 

health care professionals in the likelihood that exposure to a substance could happen.  

 

 I am proud to associate my name with this product, and hope to see this product deployed nationwide 

to first responders and anyone else that may come into contact with these substances. BLOC is easy to 

use and can be employed by even untrained personnel in an emergency situation. I am pleased to have 

been given the opportunity to be involved with such a great tool to be used in the field. BLOC is 

cutting edge technology and will be extremely effective when deployed. 

 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the office or by email at 

mlehman@co.venango.pa.us or my cell phone at 814-671-4973 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

 

      Matthew Paul Lehman 

      Deputy Sheriff       
 
 

         
Eric Foy 

         Sheriff 

Venango County 
          

 

Sheriff’s Office  
 

Courthouse                 PHONE:   814-432-9565 

P.O. Box 831   Franklin, Pennsylvania 16323                   FAX:  814-437-2324
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